
SUMMER VILLAGE OF ISLAND LAKE SOUTH 

Policy # 01-2019 

 

At the May 2, 2019 council meeting, council adopted the following policy 
regarding accessory buildings. 
 

PURPOSE: 

The purpose of this policy is to clarify the definition of accessory buildings as defined in section 1 (1.6) 
(a) of the Land Use Bylaw and the necessity of obtaining a development permit for these accessory 
buildings as discussed in section 2.5 (b) (ii) of the Land Use Bylaw. 

 

POLICY STATEMENTS 

1. Accessory buildings include, but are not restricted to tool sheds, garden sheds, boathouses, 
pump out structures, garages, carports, privies and storage containers (i.e. Sea-cans). 
 

2.  A development permit is required for any building with an area over 10 sq. meters (107 sq. 
ft.) 

 
3. From this date forward, there will be no storage containers (i.e. Sea-cans, semi trailers, skid 

shed etc.) allowed in the Summer Village of Island Lake South unless they have previously 
received a development permit prior to May 2, 2019. 

 

 

 
 


